CITY OF CUPERTINO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
DP-2018-03, ASA-2018-04, EXC-2018-01

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at their regular meeting on Tuesday, June 18, 2019, the City
of Cupertino City Council will conduct a public hearing to consider a Development Permit and an
Architectural and Site Permit to allow the demolition of an existing Public Storage facility and the
reconstruction of two (2), four (4) story buildings with basements measuring a total of 266,796
square feet; A Fence Exception to allow for an electronic gate. Application No(s).: DP-2018-03,
ASA-2018-04, EXC-2018-01; Applicant(s): Rose Bacinski (Storage Equities, Inc.); Location:
20565 Valley Green Dr. APN# 326-10-044. At the regular meeting of the City of Cupertino
Planning Commission held on May 28, 2019, the Planning Commission voted 4-0-1 (Wang absent)
to recommend that the City Council find that the project is exempt from CEQA and approve the
application(s) per resolution number(s) 6871, 6872, 6873 and 6874. If you wish to challenge the
City Council’s action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else
raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the
City of Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 at, or prior to the public
hearing. For questions regarding the upcoming City Council public hearing, please contact the
Planning Department at planning@cupertino.org or 408-777-3308. Persons needing special
assistance to attend the meeting under the Americans with Disabilities Act should call at least 48
hours prior to the public meetings to ensure their needs can be appropriately accommodated.
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please be advised that pursuant to Cupertino Municipal Code 2.08.100
written communications sent to the Cupertino City Council, Commissioners or City staff
concerning a matter on the agenda are included as supplemental material to the agendized item.
These written communications are accessible to the public through the City’s website and kept in
packet archives. You are hereby admonished not to include any personal or private information in
written communications to the City that you do not wish to make public; doing so shall constitute
a waiver of any privacy rights you may have on the information provided to the City.

/GRACE SCHMIDT/
CITY CLERK
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